Puget Sound Energy, Inc. P.O. Box 90868 Bellevue. WA 98009-0868

RECEIVED

JAN 24 2008

WASH. U.L. & TP. COMM

January 22, 2008

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attn: Dave Lykken, Pipeline Safety Interim Director

RE: Request for Extension - Critical Bond Program (Dockets UG-941394, PG-

030080 and PG-030128)

Dear Mr. Lykken:

By way of letter dated December 21, 2007, Puget Sound Energy (PSE) requested an extension to the order issued in the above referenced dockets to allow completion of a single outstanding work order. Completion of this work order had been delayed due to a holiday construction moratorium in downtown Seattle. As soon as the moratorium was lifted and necessary permit approval received, PSE began work on installing the required test leads. PSE is happy to report that this work was completed on January 19, 2008.

PSE appreciates Staff's attention to this matter. Should you have any additional questions, please call me at (425) 462-3974.

Sincerely,

Duane A. Henderson, P.E.

Director, Operations Services

Dune A Hend

cc:

Eric Markell

Karl Karzmar

Duane Henderson

Mike Hobbs

Bert Valdman

UTILL AND TRANSP. COMMISSION 7100 JAN 24 AM 9: 41

TO MANAGEMEN